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District 6 Dispatch | February 2018 

MIRA MESA: Thanks to American 

Medical Response, dozens of           

residents in District 6 received a free 

flu immunization shot on  January 29th.  

RANCHO PEÑASQUITOS: I declared        

January 23rd as “Sophia M. Righthouse 

Day” in the City of San Diego. A 

Park Village resident, Sophia        

Righthouse, personally assisted with 

the evacuation of residents from a        

condominium complex engulfed in 

flames in Rancho Pen asquitos.  
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CLAIREMONT/LINDA VISTA: On         

January 5th, K Sandwiches opened 

their doors again. Congratulations to 

the Tran family!  

HIGH CUSTOMER WATER BILLS: On 

January 31st, I issued a Memorandum to 

the Public Utilities Department with a 

list of questions addressing high water 

bills in District 6. View my Memo here: 

bit.ly/2DYy9w5  

bit.ly/2DYy9w5


 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

Date Thursday, March 15, 2018 

Time 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Location Montgomery-Gibbs Executive Airport, Crownair Hangar 

3753 John J Montgomery Drive, San Diego, CA 92123 

Information www.sandiego.gov/citycouncil/cd6/stateofthedistrict   

https://www.sandiego.gov/citycouncil/cd6/stateofthedistrict

